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POSTPONEMENT NOTICE | Jamaica Premier League Games  | Oct 29, 2023 

 

The Professional Football Jamaica Limited (PFJL) is advising that due to the playing 

of the Concacaf Women’s Gold Cup qualifying game between Jamaica and Guatemala 

at the National Stadium on Sunday, October 29, 2023, at 5:00pm; the Jamaica 

Premier League games that were scheduled for the stated date has been postponed 

until further notice.  

 
Details regarding the rescheduling of the games will be communicated once finalized 

with the JFF Competitions Department. 

 
Kindly note that the games slated for Monday, October 30, 2023, will not be 

affected by this postponement notice.  

 
We implore our fans to go out and support the “Reggae Girlz” at the Office and we 

look forward to seeing you at our next JPL event.  
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